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March 6, 2023 

WEATHERIZATION ASSISTANCE PROGRAM 

 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY FOR WRITTEN COMMENTS 

The Department of Energy and Environmental Protection (DEEP) is in the process 

of developing a Request for Proposals (RFP) for Service Providers for the 

Weatherization Assistance Program (WAP) for Low Income Persons. This RFP 

will include both the single-family program and multifamily program. The 

proposed Service Provider RFP can be found at: www.ct.gov/deep/weatherization. 

 

WRITTEN COMMENTS 

By way of this Notice, DEEP is providing an opportunity for interested persons to 

submit written comments on the proposed WAP RFP for Service Providers. 

Written comments may be filed on or before March 20th, 2023, by 4:00 p.m. 

Written comments can be e-mailed to DEEP.Weatherization@ct.gov or sent via US 

Mail to DEEP’s Bureau of Energy and Technology Policy, Ten Franklin Square, 

New Britain, Connecticut 06051. DEEP will accept only written comments 

regarding the draft RFP. All comments and materials submitted by stakeholders in 

this proceeding will be posted on the DEEP website. There will be no opportunity 

for verbal comments, and no nonpublic comments regarding the draft RFP will be 

accepted by DEEP, nor will DEEP respond to any attempt at verbal comments or 

private discussions regarding the draft RFP. Any questions may be directed to 

Brian Biernat, DEEP Bureau of Energy and Technology Policy at 

DEEP.Weatherization@ct.gov. 

 

The Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection is an 

Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer that is committed to complying 

with the requirements of the Americans with Disabilities Act. Please contact Brian 

Biernat at DEEP.Weatherization@ct.gov if you are seeking a communication aid 

or service, have limited proficiency in English, or require some other 

accommodation. If you wish to file an ADA or Title VI discrimination complaint, 

you may submit your complaint to DEEP Office of Diversity and Equity at (860) 

418-5910 or via email at deep.accommodations@ct.gov. In order to facilitate 

efforts to provide an accommodation, please request all accommodations as soon 

as possible following notice of any agency hearing, meeting, program, or event. 
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